
Dear Parents: 

At the beginning of each academic year, Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools (“CMS”) is required, pursuant to federal 
regulations and state laws, to provide students and their parents with certain annual notices.  These notices, along with 

more detailed information, are found in this letter and the 


